From: Alan Clancy <aclancy@mkoireland.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 8 June 2022 09:56
To: Niamh Thornton <siissshessiweswisg >

Cc: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Ref No. ABP-309770-21 - Coole Wind Farm Limited

Dear Niamh,

I refer to the proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines and laying of approximately 26km of
underground electricity cabling and all associated site development works at Coole (and other
townlands) Co. Westmeath which is before the Board for consideration under Reference No. ABP-
309770-21 and is currently subject to a further information request.

Please find letter attached requesting an extension of time for responding to the Further
Information request. Given the scale of the request an extension of time for responding is sought for
an additional 3-months, to the 21st of October 2022. | would be grateful if you could confirm the
extension date is acceptabie.

Should you have any queries, please let me know.

Kind Regards,
Alan,

Alan Clancy

A Planner
MIKOY | ..
v

Tuam Road, Galway
[reland, HO1 VW84
+353{0} 91735611
www.rmkoireland.ie

om




